
Local 66
Members in Virginia, Hibbing, and Duluth,

Our upcoming meeting with the Employer 
is on Monday, 9/26, at 9 a.m.

SHOW YOUR SUPPORT 
Monday, 9/26, at 8:50 am!

Wear your AFSCME STRONG Green!
Greet your Negotiations Team at the

Duluth GSC, 2nd floor, 
or on Facebook

to show We Make St. Louis County Happen! 
Northern St. Louis County Sites

Support your team in your
AFSCME STRONG Green!

and post to Facebook 
https://facebook.com/groups/449348376683810/

We appreciate YOUR 
participation and support 

as we continue the negotiation process!!
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